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Lordsburg bridge deck placement 

 

LORDSBURG – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One along with 
AUI, Inc. (Contractor) will continue a roadway reconstruction and bridge replacement project in 
Lordsburg.  

Beginning Tuesday, Feb. 8, 2022, Main Street will be closed at 10 a.m. for bridge deck placement. All 
Main St. traffic will be detoured to Animas Street. Interstate traffic will not be allowed to exit and will 
need to utilize exit 20 into Lordsburg.  Detour signs will be in place directing traffic towards alternate 
routes. Roadway is expected to be reopened by 8:00 p.m. 

Contractor hours of operation are from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. Traffic control will 
remain in place 24/7. 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
appreciates your cooperation during this work. For updated information visit: New Mexico Department 
of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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